
Stock, William 

4/12/2011 9:15:07 AM 

'knr@cpuc.ca.gov' (knr@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Customer letter on Hydro Tests 

Karen:

Would you please give me a call on my cell phone (415 407 5867). I want to discuss a letter we will be 
sending to customers regarding hydro testing. It will not be service territory wide but rather targeted at 
specific testing areas.

Thanks.

Bill

SB GT&S 0055268
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